
1

Gentet, Matthias

From: Gentet, Matthias
Sent: 23 April 2018 09:24
To: Gentet, Matthias
Subject: FW: TCR Lamps LBC Decision Notice

 
 

From: Stears, Kevin  
Sent: 19 April 2018 09:57 
To: Gentet, Matthias <Matthias.Gentet@camden.gov.uk> 
Cc: Wito, Alan <Alan.Wito@Camden.gov.uk>; Jayali Atuluwage <Jayali.Atuluwage@nrpcc.com>; 
michael.heffernan@eurovia.co.uk; Matthew Kennedy <Matthew.Kennedy@nrpcc.com>; 
haitham.telou@eurovia.co.uk 
Subject: FW: TCR Lamps LBC Decision Notice 

 
Hi Matthias 
 
As part of the planning consent for the removal of the heritage light columns we are required to 
supply the method statement for approval which is attached. 
In order to preserve the integrity of the structures we are cutting the stem off below ground level 
as they are prone to fracture and inserting a new steel steel support column. I have discussed this 
with Alan Wito who is in agreement with this. We are due to remove the next one shortly. Can I 
therefore ask that you approve the attached 
 
Happy to meet and discuss is required 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Kevin 
 
 
Kevin Stears   
Project Manager - West End Project 
Transport Strategy 
Supporting Communities 
London Borough of Camden 
 
Telephone:    02079748904 
Web:              camden.gov.uk  
floor 5 
5 Pancras Square 
London N1C 4AG 
 
Please consider the environment before printing this email. 
 


